Expression of Interest for Local Pensions Board Substitute Member- Schools
The role is voluntary- reasonable travel expenses will be paid as well a subsistence allowance where relevant.

The dates set for the Academic Year 2015/16 are:

27th November 2015 - 10am
26th February 2016 
17th June 2016 

Note that meetings will be held at County Hall, Hertford and will be in the morning and could be followed by a half day training.

School Staff/Governors interested in being the Schools Substitute Member for the Local Pensions Board should complete this Expression of Interest form and send together with a current CV to catherine.tallis@hertfordshire.gov.uk by 21/10/15. 

	
	Yes 
	No 

	1. Do you have any professional qualifications that you believe are relevant to the role of Local Pensions Board Substitute Member- Schools 

	
	

	If Yes, please detail below:

	
	

	2. Do you have experience of membership of or support to pension boards

	
	

	If Yes, please detail below:

	
	

	3. Do you have experience of working in or alongside support Local Government?

	
	

	If Yes, please detail below:

	
	

	4. Are you aware of the requirements of The Pension Regulator’s public service schemes Code of Practice 
	
	

	If Yes, please detail relevant experience:

	
	

	5. Are you experienced working with and readily able to comprehend financial reports and data
	
	

	If Yes, please detail relevant experience:


	
	

	6. Do you have experience of impartially representing interests of both employers and members of boards?
	
	

	If yes, please detail relevant experience:

	
	

	7. Are you experienced in building excellent working relationships with colleagues and building the trust of other stakeholders?


	
	

	If yes, please detail relevant experience:

	
	

	8. Are you able to commit to a term of 4 years?

	
	


The nomination process is by invitation to any interested and suitably qualified school staff and governors, with the final nomination being made by the Chair and Vice Chair of Forum based on a recommendation from Hertfordshire County Council’s Pensions, Treasury and Client Team. The Pensions, Treasury and Client Team will review expressions of interest and CV’s make a recommendation based on experience and skills detailed in the information provided. The nomination of the substitute member will be at the discretion of the Chair and Vice Chair of Schools Forum and will be subject to approval by the Deputy Chief Executive.
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